
 
 

CONTACT 
INFORMATION 

 
Construction Office 
17711 15th Ave. NE  
 
John Vicente 
Shoreline Capital 
Projects Manager 
(206) 546-8903 
 
Steve Miller, KBA, 
Construction Inspector 
(206) 367-1373 
 
North City Info Line 
(206) 533-2280 
 
Shoreline 24-Hour 
Customer Response 
Team 
(206) 546-1700 
 
Project Web Site: 
www.cityofshoreline.com/ 
cityhall/projects/northcity 
 
Project Email: 
northcity@ci.shoreline.wa.
us 
 

 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 

May 23, 2005 

Last week, crews completed the clearing of the area 
along 15th Ave. NE near N. 172nd St. Weather has caused 
minor delays. 

Over the next few weeks, four utility vaults will be 
installed – one on the east side of 15th Ave. N, two on the 
west side of 15th and one on N. 172nd  St.. Work is 
beginning in the vicinity of 172nd and will continue 
north. 

Installation of the vaults may cause some disruption to 
traffic along 15th Ave. NE.  Traffic control personnel will 
be on site at all times during construction to help keep 
traffic moving through the construction area. 

 
 


